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UMT President Meets Muslim World 
League Secretary General in Makkah

UMT President Ibrahim Hasan 
Murad met His Excellency 
Shaykh Dr Muhammad bin 
Abdul Karim Al Issa on the 
special invitation at the Muslim 
World League headquarters 
in Makkah, Kingdom of Saudi 
Arabia.
During the visit, Mr. Ibrahim 
Murad discussed areas of 
mutual cooperation with H.E. 
to increase global harmony via 
interfaith dialogue based on 
Abrahamic religions.
H.E. Shaykh Dr. Muhammad bin 
Abdul Karim Al Issa exchanged 
views on topics of common 
interest, including leveraging the 

Charter of Makkah in furthering 
educational objectives at the 
university. Mr. Murad and 
Secretary General shared views 
on future collaboration and 
how the Pakistan’s Ranked 1st 
private sector university UMT 
can offer its expertise to facilitate 
and assist the cause of global 
harmony.
President UMT Ibrahim Murad 
highlighted the importance of 
quality education and its role 
in shaping the future of coming 
generations and stressed that 
universities should work towards 
enlightening the minds of our 
youth. The two discussed ways 

to create better opportunities 
for youth engagement, in order 
to provide them with a platform 
for innovative and constructive 
dialogue.
Pakistan and Saudi Arabia will 
continue sharing long-standing 
fraternal relations and mutual 
support and remain committed 
to engaging in meaningful 
dialogue and collaboration to 
build a better, brighter and more 
united tomorrow.
H.E. Shaykh Dr. Muhammad 
bin Abdul Karim Al Issa 
also presented a souvenir to 
President UMT Ibrahim Hasan 
Murad.
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UMT President holds high-level meeting 
with OIC Secretary General 

Cricket Legend Inzamamul Haq Visits UMT

University of Management 
and Technology President 
Ibrahim Hasan Murad met 
with Organization of Islamic 
Cooperation (OIC) Secretary 
General of the H.E. Hissein 
Brahim Taha at the OIC 
Headquarters in Jeddah. During 
the meeting, Murad briefed 
the Secretary-General about 
the activities of UMT and its 
achievements.
The two stressed the importance 
of enhancing cooperaation 
between the University of 
Management and Technology, 
Islamic universities and OIC.
H.E. Hissein Brahim Taha 

appreciated the dynamic vision 
of Ibrahim Hasan Murad and 
commended UMT’s initiative to 
grant scholarships to students 
from the OIC member states, 
especially to the least developed 
countries. 
Such initiatives would lead the 
youth of Muslim countries to 
pursue higher education, he 
said.  
The UMT president expressed 
his sincere gratitude to the OIC 
Secretary General for extedning 
the warm reception. 
Murad and the secretary general 
discussed potential collaboration 
opportunities between OIC 

and UMT. They also exchanged 
views on promoting a better 
understanding of Islamic values 
and culture around the globe.
Murad also highlighted how 
combined efforts would support 
students from the OIC Member 
States and Muslim Ummah to 
acquire quality higher education. 
Furthermore, the UMT 
president and the Secretary 
General of OIC decided to 
work together for a united and 
progressive Muslim world in the 
foreseeable future. 
Research collaboration between 
OIC and UMT was also 
discussed.

Former Paksitan cricketer and former chief 
selector of the Pakistan Cricket Board, 
Inzamamul Haq, visited UMT on January 3 to 
deliver a lecture on The Story of My life. 
The event was arranged by the Office of 
Participant Affairs (OPA). Inzamam walked 
the attendants through the various stages 
of  his personal and cricketing life. He urged 
students to always belive in themselves and 
their dreams.
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An MoU was signed 
between UMT and 
Institute of Policy Studies, 
Islamabad on January 5.
UMT Rector Dr Asif Raza 
signed the MoU for UMT, 
while IPS Chairman 
Khalid Rehman led the 
proceedings for IPS. 
IPS is an autonomous 
organization dedicated to 
promoting policy research 
for better governance. 
The two sides agreed to 
enhance cooperation for 
mutual benefits.

MoU Signed 
Between UMT, 
IPS

SST Holds Dean’s Merit Award Cermony 

Staff and students attend an informative session on Drugs and Tobacco 
Control arranged by OHCM on January 10.
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The Winter Sufi 
Festival held at the 
UMT Greens on 
January 12 proved to 
be a massive hit with 
the students.
Asif Ali Santo and 
his troupe entharlled 
the audience with 
captivating renditions 
of various sufi kalams. 
A large number of 
students and staff 
members were present 
at the venue, which also 
offered a variety of food 
and beverage stalls. 

UMT’s Sufi Winter Festival a Massive Hit 
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Dr Naushaba Hasan Murad Delivers Lecture 
on Islam as a Complete Code of Life

Punjab Law Minister Addresses Seminar on Efficiency of 
Legislative Process in Pakistan
The School of Law 
and Policy organized a 
seminar on “Efficiency 
of Legislative Process 
in Pakistan”. Punjab 
Minister for Law and 
Parliamentary Affairs 
Khurram Shahzad Virk 
addressed the smeinar as 
the chief guest.
UMT Rector Dr Asif 
Raza, School of Law and 
Policy Director Dr Kashif 
Imran Zaidi, faculty, staff 
and students participated 
in the seminar.
Dr Asif Raza welcomed 
Virk to UMT and 
said that organizing 
such events was very 
important for the 
learning of students. 
“All schools of UMT 
are producing the 
best leaders in various 
departments including 
law,” he added. He 
stressed that students 
should work hard so 
that their parents’ and 
their own efforts pay 
off. He congratulated 
the students on getting 
quality education in 

Pakistan’s number 1 
private university.
Punjab Minister 
for Legislation and 
Parliamentary Affairs 
Khurram Shehzad Virk 
said students should 
always think positive and 
work hard with honesty 
in order to succeed. The 
provincial minister said 
that a country developed 
when there was rule 
of law and the major 
reason for the decline of 
Pakistan was weaknesses 
in the of rule of law. 
“Pakistan’s biggest leader 
Imran Khan was attacked 
but FIR could not be 
registered because rule of 
law does not exist in our 
country,” he maintained. 
Virk advised students 
to play their role in the 
development of our 
country.
At the end of the 
ceremony, Rector UMT 
Dr Asif Raza and SLP 
Director Dr Kashif Zaidi 
presented an honorary 
souvenir to the provincial 
minister. 
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Barrister Ehtesham Highlights Role of 
Media for the Awareness of Law

HSM Holds Faculty Council Meeting
Dr Hasan School of 
Management held 
its faculty council 
meeting on January 
6. The meeting was 
led by Dr Farrah Arif,  
associate professor 
and associate dean at 
HSM.

The School of Law and Policy 
arranged a guest speaker session 
on the Role of Media for the 
awareness of Law in Pakistan on 
January 3. The guest speaker at 
the session was noted lawyer and 
leading political analyst Barrister 
Ehtesham Amir ud Din.

Students take 
part in the Blood 
Donation Drive 
arranged by 
Shaukat Khanum 
Memorial Cancer 
Hospital & 
Research Centre 
on January 9. 



7

SFAS Holds Memorable Annual Dinner 

BSEL Students Enact Characters of South Asian 
Literature
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OPD Arranges Finance for Line Managers 
Training as Part of MDP
The Office of Planning and 
Development arranged a 
daylong training, Finance for 
Line Mamagers,  for all senior 
managers, managers and 
deputy managers as part of its 
Management Development 
Program (MDP).
Teh training was conducted by 
Amer Shakeel, a fellow member 
of the Institute of Chartered 
Accountants of Pakistan, 
and an associate member 
of the Institute of Cost and 
Management Accountants of 
Pakistan. 
Shakeel completed his training 
from KPMG, Lahore and 
joined the education sector. 
He hascompleted many 
assignments of taxation, audit 
and performed various other 
advisory roles in a career 
spanning more than 20 years.


